
Dancing Horse Dressage and CT             Revised January 2022 Meeting Minutes 

In attendance: Sonya Reed, Bard Nagle, Jackie White, Ann Hill, Annie Vliegenthart, Meghan Wolfgram, 
Cynthia Lord.  

December minutes: Accepted 

Treasurers Report: $11,741.77 as of December 31st. Barb would like the profit and loss spreadsheet 
maintained as expenses are accrued. Treasurer’s report accepted.  

OLD BUSINESS 

1. Feb show readiness: All prizes have been purchased for first 2 shows. Ribbons are on order but not yet 
delivered.  

2. Arena has been returned and put back in storage.  
3. HSM software has been updated and is ready for the show series.  
4. Volunteer raffle items: Jackie has 10 Dover gift cards. Ann will gather the left-over prizes from past 

seasons and let Sonya know what is on hand. All items well be brought to show office morning of show.  
5. EQ Entries: Jackie has the 1st show set up and ready to go. 
6. HC lead line ride: Yes. Given the leader has proper shoes.  
7. April Judge has been replaced with Eline Eckroth.   
8. Website: Updated with current policies and procedures. New volunteer requirements and volunteer 

appreciation details are posted as well as training modules.  
9. Web maintenance: Motion was made to contract with Becky Melton to maintain website up to $200.00 

for 2022. Board approved. 
10. Membership: 13 members on roster, all but 1 updated with USDF. 

NEW BUSINESS 

1. Link to ride times and stall chart will be posted on our Facebook group.  

Brags:  Meghan has her girl home from training. Barb is helping keep her in work and Meghan hopes to 
keep her training going forward.  

 Annie has her boy home and he has settled in nicely. She hopes to show in one of our upcoming 
shows.  

 Jackie reports that Jambo is teaching her a lot about quiet ques. He is very sensitive and helping her 
to be a quieter rider.  

 Ann Hill has applied for her Century Club Membership in The Dressage Foundation and plans to 
complete her test requirements at one of this year’s DHD & CT Schooling Shows.  

Meeting Adjourned @7:55p. 

Next meeting February 10th at 7pm VIA Zoom!                                                                          

April meeting possibly in person depending on covid situation in our area.  

 


